
Subject: Re: U++ 2017.2rc1
Posted by Klugier on Tue, 07 Nov 2017 20:19:11 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello Amrein,

I found that the package "gnome-themes-standard" is require to avoid following warning while
running GUI app (For example TheIDE):

Gtk-WARNING **: Unable to locate theme engine in module_path: "adwaita",

I used KDE, so it might be the default package for all gtk like distribution like Ubuntu, but for KDE
it is not. We should add it at least to our "debian" file. Please, let me know what do you think?

Sincerely,
Klugier
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